
  

 

 

 

This half-term, our Year 5 theme is ‘Our green world’. 
 

English 
Your child will: 
 
 

Be learning about a variety of text types including:  

• Diary Entries 

• Rhyming Poetry 

• Letter Writing 
Please see National Curriculum link below for details of learning outcomes for year 5 
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attac
hment_data/file/335186/PRIMARY_national_curriculum_-_English_220714.pdf  

Mathematics 
Your child will: 

Be learning about: 
Fractions 

• Equivalent fractions 

• Adding and subtracting 

• Multiplying 
Please see National Curriculum link below for details of learning outcomes for year 5 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_
data/file/335158/PRIMARY_national_curriculum_-_Mathematics_220714.pdf  

 

Wider Curriculum-Please see over page 
 

Visits and Visitors  Reminders 

 
Visit to the St Anns allotments 

Swimming 5L on Wednesday afternoons.  
Return to school 3.15pm. 

PE 5O on Tuesdays  

Spelling test  Friday  

 

How Can You Help?  
 

 

Other 

 
Please listen to your child read as often as 

possible (at least 3 times a week) Being a good 
reader means having good comprehension. We 
want children to be encouraged to read so they 

establish a real love of books. 
 

Please help them to learn their spellings and 
times tables at home each week as being fluent 
in these will help all aspects of their maths and 

English work.  
 

Please log on to Seesaw and encourage your 
child to manage their time in completing their 
theme or topic homework which is a task that 
we give the children half a term to complete. .  

Tables- TT Rockstars is the website that the children use to 
practice their tables. Both speed and accuracy is important 

and they will improve both through regular practice. 
 

Spellings- these are being practiced at school will also be put 
onto Seesaw and they will be tested every Friday. We 
encourage children to look for the spelling patterns on 

words.   
 

Topic-There will be a theme or project which the children 
have the half term to complete. The children take real pride 
in these nd they are celebrated and displayed in school, so 
please encourage your child to take their time and produce 

a project that they can be proud of.  
 

We value the support of all parents and carers. If you feel 
that you can help in any way with the work we are covering 

then please let us know or if you would like any further 
information regarding this term’s curriculum please do not 

hesitate to contact school. Thank you.  
Ms Vaughan and Mr Lord 
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